
Humboldt Station Pilot Fare gates  
and Fare Vending Machines 

 

• The fare gates and new Fare Vending Machines at Metro’s Humboldt-
Hospital Station are the beginning of the next step we are taking toward 
implementation of our new account – based fare collection system. 

• The faregates and Fare Vending Machines will utilize smart card technology 
to give Metro’s customers newer, faster, and more convenient methods to 
pay for and board your favorite buses and trains. 

• The Fare Vending Machines do not sell anything that the public can use in 
the current fare system, so the public cannot use them yet. 

• The fare gates are not yet open to the public. 

• The equipment is in testing for now, so people will see it in powered – 
down mode.  Be advised that Metro’s authorized staff is performing testing 
to guarantee that everything goes smoothly when we launch the system to 
the general public. 

• The general time frame for the launch of the new system is scheduled for 
late spring to summer, 2020. 

• We’ll make plenty of public information available as we near the final 
implementation of the new system, so watch for information in the 
stations, on our web site, and on-board vehicles as we move into the next 
phase of our new system. 

 

Thanks for choosing NFTA-Metro for your transportation needs. 


